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Flood Photos - Edith Street Area
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Hi Conservation Commission,

In keeping with the opposition to the proposed development in the Mugar Wetlands, this is a photo of
84-86 Margaret Street on January 10, 2024 after the storm. The photo is taken from the Minuteman
Bikeway, and you can see the standing water (pond!) actually touching the house.

It's obvious that if this is happening in 2024, there is no way that an additional development of this
scale will be sustainable in the long term.

I'm a resident of Edith Street, and have been since 2019. I hope this helps in some way.

~GM Hakim (He/Him)
Voice Actor
GMHakimVO@gmail.com
Listen to my voiceover demos.
Read my writing.
Or, play D&D with me.
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